
From: Hendrix, Claudia M.
To: Nathan Wessler
Subject: RE: Public Records Request regarding "Cell Site Simulators" ACLU.
Date: Thursday, March 27, 2014 1:27:36 PM

Mr. Wessler,
 
In follow up to your request.
 
We have nothing to declare reference the public records request.  We do not own any equipment
that is capable of capturing any cell numbers etc. 
 
Sincerely,
 

Claudia Hendrix
Records Coordinator/Mgr
Gainesville Police Department
Phone: 352-393-7564
 
 
 

From: Hendrix, Claudia M. 
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2014 5:31 PM
To: 'nwessler@aclu.org'
Cc: Nechodom, Matthew J.; Libby, Lee C.
Subject: Public Records Request regarding "Cell Site Simulators" ACLU.
 
Mr. Wessler,
 
This e-mail is to confirm my agencies receipt of your public records request.
 
Regarding;  Use of  Cell Site Simulators
 
I am coordianting your request and it has been forwarded to the proper desk.
 
If a deposit is required to begin the request you will be notified.
 
I am not currently able to provide a status on the completion date.
 
Please feel free to conact me if you should have any questions.
 
 
 

Claudia Hendrix

mailto:hendrixcm@cityofgainesville.org
mailto:nwessler@aclu.org


Records Coordinator/Mgr
Gainesville Police Department
Phone: 352-393-7564
 


